
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE 

Finance and Budget Workshop 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Finance and Budget Workshop of the San 
Gorgonio Pass Water Agency Board of Directors, scheduled for Monday, 
December 28, 2020 at 1:30 p.m., is cancelled. 

  

Dated: December 18, 2020 

 

 

Cheryle Stiff, Executive Assistant 


